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From: Ilene <cnimorgan@att.net>

Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 11:23 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Present Water Situation

We are in serious drought again and it doesn’t look like it’s going away very soon.

| object to Southern California taking water from our region to go to their part of the State. We need all the water we
can get for our farmers to raise crops for our food supply. We don’t want to be dependent on other countries for our
food. First of all it could be tainted to poison us.

Our farmers are feeding many places in the world besides us and the measly fish

That your board is trying to save isn’t as important as saving our farms and farmers crops. It is shameful what your
board is doing to our State with this water problem

Please change your voting on this matter to help save the water here for our farms.
Sincerely,

llene Morgan

955 N Fairfax Ave

Clovis CA 93611

Sent from my iPad





